STATE OF CONNECTICUT
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION

September 28, 2006

&

Michael Wilkinson

Director of Administrative Services
Town of Tolland

21 Tolland Green

Tolland, CT 06084

Dear Mr. Wilkinson:

Thank yoil for your email submission on September 27, 2006 of the Town of Tolland’s proposed
noise ordinance. Based upon our review, the revised noise ordinance complies with the
standards for municipal noise regulation programs established in Connecticut general statues §
Sec. 22a-73.

Once the Town of Tolland has approved the ordinance, please submit it to Michael Trahiotis, in
the Air Quality Bureau at 79 Elm Street in Hartford, 06106-5127. The ordinance will then be
presented to the Commissioner of Environmental Protection for approval. The Town of Tolland
noise ordinance will become effective on the date of Commissioner approval. If you have any
questions, please call Mr. Trahiotis at 860-424-3134.

Sincerely, ’ /7 \
...~ Traey Babbidge ’

Director ¢t Planning and Standards-
Bureau of Air Management
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